Calvary Baptist Church

21 Washington Street • P.O. Box 632 • Shelby, Ohio 44875 (419) 347-4854 • www.cbcshelby.com • cbc1611@neo.rr.com

REV. STEVEN L. SCHAG Senior Pastor

RAYMOND DAY
Youth Pastor

MINISTRIES

REFORMERS UNANIMOUS KIDS FOR CHRIST YOUTH FOR TRUTH BUS & VAN COUNSELING



February 20, 2017

The Honorable Timothy Ginter 77 S. High Street Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Representative Ginter,

I am writing today to express my support for the passage of HB 36.

I am writing from the perspective of a father, an ordained Minister and an Elected Official. I am the Senior Pastor of Calvary Baptist Church (35 ½ years) and I am currently serving as the Mayor of Shelby. Before being elected as Mayor, I served some eight years on Shelby City Council. I have the reputation in our City as a man of convictions, common sense, and compassion.

In my opinion, HB 36 would allow Pastors, such as myself, to minister according to the convictions of their faith and doctrinal tenants – without fear of unwarranted retribution.

I would surely appreciate your support for the timely passage of House Bill 36.

With kind regards,

Reverend Steven L. Schag